DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/12 Date: 20.04.2019

Dear Parent

We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been shortlisted for ‘Inter School Drawing Competition
held by Bharat Ram Global School, Sector 86 Gurugram on Tuesday 23 April 2019. Students will be back
during the school hours. All safety and security measures will be taken into account however, the school will
not be held responsible for any untoward incident or things beyond the control of school.

Kindly fill in the consent given below and send it back by 22.04.2019 positively.
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BestgVishes

CONSENT FORM
=41,/ Ms. allow my son/daughter to attend the Inter School Drawing
Lumpetition to be held at Bharat Ram Global School, Sector 86 Gurugram on Tuesday 23 April 2019.! understand
the school will take safety and security measures.| will not hold the school responsible for any mishap during the visit.

Signature and Date

Name of the Parent

Student’s Name : Class:
Phone




